

MEETING

CANCELLED

CENTRAL LOUISIANA REGIONAL PORT

TO: Board of Commissioners, Public, Media and those requesting notification.

This notice has been hand posted for the general public at the Central Louisiana Regional Port Office and may also be viewed at www.clrport.com.

FROM: Terry Spruill, President

RE: CANCELLATION OF MARCH COMMISSIONER BOARD MEETING

The CLRP Board of Commissioner Meeting scheduled for March 25th has been **CANCELLED**.

In response to Governor Edwards order limiting crowd size, our March 25th commission meeting has been cancelled as we continue to take steps to fight the spread of COVID-19.

POSTED: March 19, 2020